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22 February 2011

Dr Bronte Somerset
5 Cobargo Street
QUAAMA NSW 2550

Dear SirfMadam

Development application 2011.35.1
Lot: 16 DP: 1066187 - Princes Highway EDROM

I refer to your letter dated 21 February 2011 and advise that your comments will be
considered in our assessment of the development application.

We will advise you of our, decision once we have considered this application.

In the interim, if you require any further information including the progress of the
development application; please contact me in our Environment, Planning and
Development Services Department on (02) 6499 2222 between 8.30am and 10am
Monday to Friday (excluding public holidays).

Thank you for your submission.

Yours sincerely

; !
ﬁg/ Mark Fowl
Dex&elopment ontrol Planner
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